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The monthly newsletter from The Love Music Trust
Diary Dates

1st & 3rd February

Welcome to January edition of Barlines, the monthly newsletter from
The Love Music Trust! We would welcome submissions from schools and
ensembles for next month's edition so please get in touch with
Gemma, info@lovemusictrust.com

9th - 10th February oron 01270 766214

Ceilidh

22nd February After last year's resounding success, we have planned another Ceilidh for 3rd March 2017,
to be held in the Theatre Space at Sandbach School
/?DFeaturing The LMT Folk Ensemble & the Full House Ceilidh Band@\
(i/ There will be a full bar throughout the night. \E

Doors open at 7pm with the first dance at 8.00pm '
Tickets are available directly from Sandbach School 01270 758870 or

the LMT Office (Bradwall Cout) 01270 766214 or lovemusictrust.com/ceilidh.
The tickets are £10 each (when purchased online, a booking fee does apply).

28th February & 2nd March

e Music Education Conference 2017 ]

We are pleased to announce that booking for this next year’s Music ccent
Education Conference is now open! This whole-day event takes place T
on Thursday 23rd March at the Brio Centre, Northwich, CW9 5QJ.
The conference is open to all Primary and Secondary school music ﬁ
8th March teachers and co-ordinators as well as anyone interested in music education.

This year's keynote speaker is Prof. Susan Hallam MBE.
Other sessions to include SEN/D, KS2 Composition,
Live musical performance, Assessment @KS1&2, Instrumental Sessions.
Delegate places are £45 which includes lunch & refreshments. -
23rd March For more information and to book please visit O Edsential
lovemusictrust.com/conference

This month the Spotlight is on the LMT Saxophone Orchestra

The Love Music Trust has commissioned Barbara Thompson, to write a piece for our
Saxophone Orchestra to be premiered at the ‘Sandbach Concert Series’ on Wednesday
22nd February 7pm at St Mary's Church Hall. The piece entitled ‘The Bells of London’
25th March 2017 Barbara Thomson MBE is an English Jazz Saxophonist, Flautist and composer who has said
‘I am a composer who seems to see music in very visual term
The piece began one misty Sunday morning while recording the great bells pealing out
over London. It was an extraordinary and unexpected adventure which was inexplicably
forgotten as the day passed and the real world flooded back in.
But hearing those few random arpegglos triggered that memo
I hope you enjoy the result” i
The world premiere of this piece will be showcased at
Sandbach Concert Series. The ensemble would like to
thank Andy Scott, for his time in working on the
arrangement of ‘Bells of London’ both behind the scene
and in the rehearsal room, it couldn’t have happened
28th March without him. The Saxophone Orchestra currently has 14 members and keeps growing. The
Orchestra are also attending this year EurSax17 congress in Porto and shall also be playing
the piece while they're away. The Orchestra is led by Royal Northern College of Music
graduate Jamie Sharp. The students of the Orchestra regularly play in many ensembles
across Cheshire.
To join the ensemble please go to our website lovemusictrust.com/ensembles.

27th March






